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Dates for 

your diary. 

 

7.12.2020 

Photo online        

ordering deadline 

10.12.2020 

Christmas Jumper 

Day / Christmas   

Dinner Day 

11.12.2020 

Last date to end in 

Christmas Cards 

14.12.2020 

Flu immunisations 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs K Baylis – Headteacher 

St.Anne’s Catholic Primary School 

Chace Avenue, Coventry CV3 3AD 

Tel: 024 76302882  

Love one another, as I have loved you, in our home, school and parish families.  

SCHOOL IMPROVEMENTS 

As you know, we have 

made considerable          

improvements to our school 

building over the last few 

years.  We want to ensure 

that the school is in an     

excellent condition for the 

children and in a beautiful 

decorative order.  Next on 

our list for improvements is 

to make upgrades to all of 

our toilet blocks.  We have 

four blocks in total.  The first 

to be refurbished is the year 

5 and 6 block.  Work is     

due to start on Monday 7th 

December.  You will have 

noticed the temporary toilets 

we have positioned in the 

playground.  It is vital that 

children are not allowed to 

play on or in these blocks 

and that adults do not enter 

them either.   They are 

strictly for the use of the 

children in years 5 and 6 as 

we have to comply with 

covid security measures.  

We anticipate that the work 

to the toilets will last until the 

end of March.  The project 

has been delayed due to 

coronavirus, but we are 

hopeful that the work will still 

be able to be completed in 

the desired timeframe.  We 

know it will be disruptive to 

the children, and we will 

obviously try to limit this as 

much as possible.  Not only 

are the toilets having an 

upgrade, but they are also 

being completely              

remodelled and                        

repositioned.  This means 

that all cloakrooms will also 

be out of use while the 

works are continuing.      

Children will be asked to 

store their coats and bags in 

their classrooms.  Please try 

to limit what your child is  

bringing to school  

 

during this time—please 

only allow them to bring 

items that are absolutely 

essential (water bottle and   

book bag)  This will help 

keep classrooms safe and 

as clutter-free as possible. 

Thank you, and we look 

forward to sharing photos of 

the improvements with you 

once they are all complete.  

CHRISTMAS DINNER       

A quick reminder that we 

will be eating Christmas 

dinner in school next  

Thursday, 10th.  Thank you 

to everyone for giving the 

menu choice to Mrs Gough.  

We are sure it will be a 

lovely day—a reminder that 

children are invited to wear 

their Christmas jumper or 

party clothes.  

PICK UP AND DROP OFF 

Many thanks to the many , 

many parents who are con-

sistently doing all they can to 

keep our school community 

safe. What felt like such an 

inconvenience at first now 

feels like a normal way of 

life.  Can I politely remind 

people of the different sides 

to queue up for collection.  

The left hand side of the 

gate is for children in Key 

stage 1 (i.e years 1 and 2)  

The right hand side of the 

gate is for the parents of 

children in KS2 (years 

3,4,5,6) and the Early Years 

Foundation stage. 

(Nursery and Reception)  If 

you could please stick to the 

correct side for lining up, as 

the right hand queue is get-

ting very long, and every day 

we have people who push to 

the front, ignoring those who 

have been queuing for a 

long time. Thanks for your 

consideration.  

Prayers for the second 

Sunday of advent: 

John the Baptist asks us to 

get ready for Jesus and so 

we pray together for God’s 

help:  

We pray for all people 

around the world who are 

preparing to celebrate the 

birth of Jesus: that we may 

not forget those who need 

our help at this special 

time. Lord in your mercy...  

We pray for all people who 

are poor, hungry, sick or 

alone: that they may be 

filled with the joy and 

peace of Christ. Lord, in 

your mercy... 

We pray for our parish com-

munity, family and 

friends: that we may be 

kind and generous to oth-

ers as we prepare for the 

coming of Christ. Lord, in 

your mercy... 

Closing prayer: Generous 

God, as we prepare for the 

coming of your Son Jesus, 

help us to remember all our 

brothers and sisters in our 

global family and to share 

your love with them. Amen. 

 

 



 Star 1 Star 2 

Year R Parker Marlie 

Year 1 Nellie Chloe 

Year 2 Belle-Lorna Ellie 

Year 3 Aishatou Brooklyn 

Year 4 Harry Wiktoria 

Year 5 Kacper Rose 

Year 6 Eliana Montreal 

Well done to all of our amazing stars.  We are so proud of you! 

Happy birthday to all of the children who celebrated a 

birthday this week:  

Danniella, Adley 

Our                                

‘Lining up Legends’ 

Year  

 6      

‘The secret of getting ahead is getting started’. 






